
Our Ref: 45/2023   
JANUARY 2023 

  

Re: Your request made under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
I am getting in touch to request information under the Freedom of Information Act. The request 
relates to the amount of money spent by your NHS Trust on first class and business class tickets for 
flights from 2019 to the first few weeks of 2023.  
 
 

1. Over the last four years, has your Trust booked first class or business class plane tickets for 
staff/employees to travel on work trips abroad? 
 
NO 
  
2. If yes, how much has been spent in each respective year on such flights from 2019 to 2023?  
 
N/A 
  
3. Where possible, please disclose the routes flown (e.g LHR - NYC - LHR). 

 
N/A 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 


